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  Which Week? 

This Week: Monday 8th July (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 15th July (Week 2) 

National Online Safety: Supporting Children's Mental Health: 10 Conversation Starters for Parents 

Talking about mental health to children is sometimes hard. To the point that we can put off raising the subject, 

not wanting to unearth problems or raise overwhelming subjects that we perceive our child is too young or not 

ready for. But rather than keeping children in the dark, this guide is designed to help you confidently talk about 

mental health, so they feel comfortable talking about their own worries and end any stigma before it begins.In the 

guide on page 3, you'll find tips such as talking about mental health naturally, being open and honest and asking 

twice. 

Inside Kingshurst 

Applications for Sixth Form can be accessed via the following link: https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/ 

The Bears Wheelchair Basketball Club 
During last Tuesday a number of students took part in wheelchair basketball sessions led by four coaches from the Bears Wheelchair 
Basketball Club. 

It was a delight to welcome back one of our former students as part of this team of coaches who still has a link to the academy 
through their younger sister currently attends Kingshurst and also plays for the bears team.  

Throughout the day we were fortunate to involve over one hundred students from Years 7-9, in addition to that of our Year 10 BTEC 
Sport students, each of whom took part in different sessions. They learnt about how to move in the specially designed wheelchairs, 
the basic rules of the game and some of the groups even took part in a game, an experience of which that became highly competitive.  

All of the students thoroughly enjoyed the experience, and were really surprised at how quickly they could move in the chairs and 
enjoyed showing how ready they were for their learning in challenging themselves by trying something new. Our BTEC sport students 
benefited from getting experience of playing wheelchair basket-
ball, and were able to put their knowledge into practise through 
the learning they have completed that links to this activity during 
the course this year.  

Overall, it was a really successful day and there are a number of 
students that have asked if we can arrange the sessions again 
next year. Massive thanks also go to the Bears Wheelchair Bas-
ketball Club who were truly fantastic, and really gave our stu-
dents an amazing opportunity that they all really valued -  the 
students are still talking about it today! 

Magnificent Matilda Jr! 

As Mr Turner declared at the end of Thursday night’s performance of Matilda Jr. 
“pride”, was the buzzword of the evening. 

A hall full of proud parents, proud relatives, proud siblings, proud family friends 
and proud members of the Academy 
staff who had all come to support 
their children, friends or students. 
One thing everyone had in common 

was the enjoyment in the spectacle of such a magnificent performance by such a com-
mitted cast a crew lead by Mr Bradley and Mr Venson. A list of all of the students who took 
part and contributed in the production of Matilda Jr. can be found on page 2 of this week’s 
newsletter, in recognition of all of their time, energy and efforts. 

We look forward with great anticipation to see what production that choose to tackle next! 
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